
                                                    
      

USW Local 1005 
 

We are Proud to endorse Independent Candidate Paul Miller 
for Hamilton East-Stoney Creek in the upcoming June 2nd 
Provincial Election. 
 
Serving as a Member of Provincial Parliament since 2007, Paul 
has tirelessly served his riding. He has been instrumental in 
ensuring that working families can live and retire with dignity, 
safety and security. Paul will continue this fight when elected 
on June 2nd. 
 
We encourage all residents of Hamilton East-Stoney Creek to 
vote for Paul Miller on Thursday June 2, 2022. 
 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
USW1005 Executive  


